
Over the summer we asked for all who live, work, play, and
visit Rockaway Beach to share their feedback for our
Strategic plan via a community survey. We received
thousands of ideas and suggestions from the survey and
social media. We are excited to share the themes that
emerged from everyone’s feedback and learn more about
the actions you would like to prioritize for the future. 

Strategic Plan 
Open House 
Wednesday, September 18 

5:30 - 7:30 pm 
Rockaway Beach City Hall 

Mark your calendars and RSVP via email:
RockawayBeach@Strategic-Plan.org

For more information about the Strategic
Plan project and process, visit 
CORB.US/StrategicPlan


